
Admissions and Enrollment Management Council 

Minutes from 10/7/13 Meeting 

In Attendance: Christina Aiello, Aria, Cheo, Kristin Cohen, Matthew Crick, Karen Decker, and 
Shan Feng 

1. Aria proposed moving the meeting to a more central location. She agreed to check if the 

library would be available for our next meeting.  

2. The proposed scholarship policy was discussed. The committee asked for some 

clarification about scholarship distribution as outlined on page 8 of the policy. It was 

decided that adding a sentence on that page would help it to be clearer. Kristin Cohen 

agreed to make the change. 

3. The committee also discussed how the academic scholarships would be awarded. The 

idea was proposed to allow programs within the school to write proposals in order to be 

considered for scholarship money. The committee through that this provided an 

equitable way to distribute the money among programs. This will be revisited at out 

next meeting. 

4. The committee will meet again on October 17th at 10:00 am to make final 

recommendations to the scholarship policy. These recommendations will be presented 

to the Faculty Senate on October 22nd. If there is time, and if the report is available, the 

committee will also review the Enrollment Report. 

The Council adjourned at 1:00pm. 

Respectfully Submitted by Karen Decker 


